Federation of New Brunswick Faculty Associations



Fédération des associations de professeures et professeurs d'université du Nouveau-Brunswick

New President at the Federation of New Brunswick Faculty Associations

(Fredericton, May 21, 2020) The Federation of New Brunswick Faculty Associations (FNBFA) is pleased to welcome Professor Hector Guy Adégbidi, elected President of the FNBFA during the General Annual Meeting held on May 15, 2020.

Mr. Adégbidi, a professor at the Edmundston campus of the Université de Moncton in forest pedology and biostatistics, was vice-president of his association, APPUMCE, and vice-president of the FNBFA.

"I am very pleased to be able to work on behalf of all the dedicated and accomplished New Brunswick faculty members as we continue striving together to improve access, quality and integrity for all training and working conditions that allow us to offer our students' high-quality post-secondary studies."

The two-year mandate at the FNBFA Executive Committee starts immediately after the Annual General Meeting. The other members of the team are Jean Sauvageau (FAUST), Past President; Lacina Coulibaly (APPUMCE), Vice-President; Mary Lou Babineau (FAUST), Treasurer; Annie Hélène Boudreau (APPUMCS), Secretary.

- 30 -

About the FNBFA:

The Federation of New Brunswick Faculty Associations represents the interests of professors, contract academic staff, professional librarians and researchers at New Brunswick's four public universities. It advocates the advancement of the standards of their profession and seeks to improve the quality of higher education in the province.

Contacts:

Hector Guy Adégbidi, President 506-740-3966 or hector.guy.adegbidi@umoncton.ca Lise Robichaud, Executive Director 506-238-0676 or robichaud fnbfa@outlook.com